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SCHOOL LUNCHES 
 

It has come to my attention that there are numerous outstanding lunch accounts at present.  Can I kindly ask that lunch 
accounts are kept up to date with meals paid for on the day of ordering or in advance.  School CANNOT be responsible 

for covering unpaid lunches.  I thank you in advance for your support. 

Welcome to the summer term; I hope that you had a lovely holiday. We are all looking forward to another busy and 
fulfilling half term.  
 
Next week we will be beginning a focus on making behaviour in school even better than it already is. Our focus will be 
‘Kindness and Respect’ and I will be explaining in assembly what good examples of this look like – how we speak to 
people, treating others as we would like to be treated, including others in our games and conversations, being well-
mannered etc. All of the staff will be watching out for children who are being good examples of the behaviour that we 
want to see. We will also be rewarding any child who manages to stay green for the whole of this half term with a 
mystery treat.  
 
May the 4th and our third running of the Star Wars marathon is getting ever closer. Don’t forget to book the day off work 
if you want to come and run with us – you can do as much or little as you want; last year we had a couple of first time 
marathoners. The school council have decided that the money that we raise this year will be going to the Teenage Cancer 
Trust. We will set up a ‘Just Giving’ page again to make supporting your child as easy as possible.  
 
Finally I would like to say a huge congratulations to Rachel Teale who became Mrs Tessier this Easter. I am sure that you 
all join me in wishing Rachel and Iain the happiest of lives together – along with Rachel’s son Charlie.  
 

 JAM JAR PLEA  
 

Mrs Ensor in Early Years is looking for tiny jam jars (the ones you might find in hotels) for 
her next baking project.  If you have any of these at home then please hand in to the 

school office.  Many thanks. 


